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Introduction:  

On the 11th of October 2023, Vachas, the official literary club of KL 

University, hosted a vibrant and intellectually stimulating event titled "Chai pe 

charcha." This event, aimed to create a platform for students to engage in open 

and insightful discussions while enjoying a cup of chai. The concept of "Chai pe 

charcha" encapsulates the essence of a rich Indian tradition where ideas flow 

freely over a warm cup of tea, fostering a sense of community and intellectual 

exchange. In the midst of a picturesque campus, our participants gathered to 

share thoughts, opinions, and camaraderie, making it an event to remember. 

 

Description: 

 

The "Chai pe charcha" event unfolded as a delightful fusion of intellectual 

discourse and social interaction. The venue, adorned with colorful banners, cozy 

seating arrangements, and the aroma of freshly brewed chai, welcomed 

students, faculty, and even a few special guests from the literary world. 

 

Students formed small discussion groups, each with a specific theme or topic. 

These topics ranged from literature and poetry to politics, science, and even pop 

culture. The diversity of discussions allowed participants to choose 

conversations that piqued their interest and engaged their minds. The 

conversations flowed seamlessly, from analyzing classic literary works to 

dissecting current events and even debating philosophical conundrums. 

 

As the event concluded, participants were left with a sense of fulfillment, not 

only from the intellectual exchanges but also from the bonds formed over cups 

of tea. The "Chai pe charcha" event embodied the spirit of Vachas, fostering a 

love for literature and learning in a warm, inviting environment. 

 

Conclusion: 

 

"Chai pe charcha" organized by Vachas, the official literary club of KL 

University, on the 11th of October 2023, was a resounding success. It provided 

a unique and enjoyable platform for students and faculty members to engage in 

meaningful conversations while celebrating the age-old tradition of sipping tea. 

The event succeeded in fostering a sense of community and learning, where 

minds met, ideas mingled, and friendships blossomed over a warm cup of chai. 

 



Vachas hopes that "Chai pe charcha" will continue to be an annual tradition, 

serving as a testament to the university's commitment to nurturing intellectual 

curiosity, promoting literary discussions, and creating a vibrant campus culture. 

The success of this event serves as a reminder that even in this digital age, 

nothing can replace the warmth of a face-to-face conversation, especially when 

it's complemented by the soothing power of tea. 
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List of attendees of Chai pe Charcha event: 

 



 
 

  

 


